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I would like to thank everyone who has supported me these last three years. I 
have thoroughly enjoyed the challenges that have come our way. 
 
I strongly believe that there is a place in the Motueka Ward for a Community 
Board. It is all about decisions being made at grass roots level. Flood 
protection, sustainable water supply, future planning are some of the issues 
that need to be kept at a high level of priority for the new Board.  
 
I wish the new Board well for the future.  
 
 
 
 
 
C Satherley 
Chairperson 
 
 


